
Dear Fourth Grade Families,

Welcome to fourth grade and Room 207. I hope that you had a
fantastic summer. I am looking forward to meeting all of you, and can’t
wait to share some great times with you! We are going to learn a lot,
and have fun too!

I would like everyone to try to be prepared for the first day of school.
Please be sure to put your name on all of your supplies. Please also
bring a book to read on the first day of school. Fourth grade is a lot of
hard work, but it is also a very exciting year. Enjoy the rest of your
summer. I will see you soon.

Sincerely,

Mr. D’Egidio


